
The Committee notes: 
Recognizing that there are 40,000 people who are living with Inflammatory Bowel Disease (IBD) in 
Ireland and the contribution that the  “No Waiting” card can make to support people in the 
community with IBD gaining urgent access to a nearby toilet this SPC agrees that a strategic policy 
approach is required to ensure that Dublin City Council has a comprehensive approach to the issue. 
Towards assisting this process; 
The Strategic Policy Committee agrees that    
• Dublin City Council will make all staff aware of this card 
• The Economic Development department will seek to work with Dublin Chamber and other groups 
to promote the card 
• Council will communicate with all members of the Business Improvement District to raise 
awareness of this card. 
  
 
In Solidarity, 
Cllr Declan Meenagh (he/him) 
 
Please note that while I may contact you outside of core working hours I do not expect you to 
respond outside of your working hours. #RightToDisconnect 
 
Dublin City Council Covid19 Community Helpline: 01 2228555  
 
Representing Cabra/Glasnevin, 
info@declanmeenagh.com 
twitter.com/declancabra 
facebook.com/declancabra 
0876806199  
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